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From: Debbie Tarry 
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 10:32:50 AM
To: Chris Roberts 
Cc: John Norris; Pollie McCloskey; Heidi Costello 
Subject: RE: 5th Avenue question
Sensitivity: Normal

Hi  Chris –
 
Yes we have been at 100% design of 5th Avenue NE, as was shared in the staff report on February 7, 2022.  We were out to bid at that time and as
you know the award of the construction contract is on tonight’s consent agenda. 
 
As you saw in tonight’s staff report, the contract for the project requires that clearing limits be marked by the contractor, and staff will do an
additional review of tree impacts within those limits and evaluate areas where clearing may be reduced to preserve trees/improve tree
outcomes, and approve tree removals with the contractor.  This is one more opportunity to see if any additional trees can be retained.  If there
are any design changes from this review those changes will be made via change order. 
 
Please let me know if you have any additional questions.  This will go in the Green Folder for item 7(d). 
 
Debbie Tarry
City Manager | City of Shoreline
17500 Midvale Avenue N, Shoreline, WA 98133
Pronouns: she/her
( (206) 801-2211 | www.shorelinewa.gov

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC DISCLOSURE: This email account is public domain. Any correspondence from
or to this email account may be a public record. Accordingly, this email, in whole or in part, may be subject
to disclosure pursuant to RCW 42.56, regardless of any claim of confidentiality or privilege asserted by an external party.
 
From: Chris Roberts <croberts@shorelinewa.gov> 
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 8:51 AM
To: Debbie Tarry <dtarry@shorelinewa.gov>
Cc: John Norris <jnorris@shorelinewa.gov>; Pollie McCloskey <pmccloskey@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: 5th Avenue question
 
Debbie,
 
Quick question (for the green folder) - Are we at 100% design for the sidewalks on 5th Ave? 
 
Thank you,
 
Chris
 
                
__________________
Chris Roberts (he/him)
Councilmember, City of Shoreline
croberts@shorelinewa.gov
(206) 391-2733
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